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Dane County Library Service September Director’s Report 
 
Beyond the Page. 
We are well on our way with Ripple Project Planning.  Ali Trevino-Murphy will join me at our October meeting to present 
on this project. 
 
 
Bookmobile. 
The Bookmobile is seeing many returns with the shift in mindset towards the school year.  John Roberts joins us as a 
substitute driver; he has his CDL permit and will begin filling in on the weekend rotation as soon as he has passed his 
test. 

 
I will give a short presentation at the September 5 meeting on the survey results of our recent Bookmobile survey. 
 
 

Dream Bus.    
September 3 begins our fall schedule on the Dream Bus.   
 
We have been invited to the Association of Bookmobiles and Outreach Services 
Conference in Omaha.  I’m looking into the possibilities of taking the bus to this event, 
as it would mean being off the road for a week. 
 

 
Friends report. 
I am looking at holding a fall traveling book sale on the Bookmobile.  The sale will run a week and be available at each 
Bookmobile stop. 
 
 
Quilt Expo. 
We will again have a presence at the Fall Quilt Expo.   
 


